

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org

8/24/2023

To:

Mayor and Common Council

From:

Paul Braun, City Planner

Subject:

PC 1-2023: TDS; Request for an Easement, Clermont and Waldo Blvd.

At the August 23, 2023 meeting of the Manitowoc City Plan Commission, the Commission unanimously recommended to the Common Council the following action:

Approve the Request for an Easement and Instruct the Mayor and Clerk to Sign the Easement Document.

Granicus #:

23-0679

Attachments: Easement Document & Map